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Mrs Powell’s Fund Raising Club 
Mrs Powell and her enthusiastic team are meeting regularly and coming up with ways to fundraise for our library 
refurbishment.  Their first idea was to have a “Nearly New Uniform Sale”.  If you have any good quality items that 
you no longer want, please would you consider donating these to the school.  Once sufficient items are received 
we will be selling these at the end of the day.  The more we can raise the sooner we can have our lovely new library 
which we are all very excited about. 

Reminder:  Year 2 Music Concert: 12 February Cancelled 
Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances, we have had to cancel this concert. 

Year 1 Stomp Event:  Monday 11 February at 2.45pm 
A reminder that we have invited parents and carers to ‘Stomp – The Purbrook Musical Experience’.  We look 
forward to seeing you there! 

Beehive Meeting:  Thursday 14 February 
There will be a short meeting at 6.15pm on Thursday 14 February.  This meeting will be to discuss issues and future 
developments.  We will also briefly discuss finances and any staff training that is required.  Please do come along. 

Music Tuition 
If you have not yet paid for your child’s music tuition for this half term, please can you do so as a matter of urgency. 

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company called 
Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence securely. To get 
the free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  If your child is 
unwell it is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

Forest School Sessions:  Week 2 
Next week Doves’ Class will have forest school on Wednesday afternoon and Robins’ Class on Thursday Morning 
and Kestrels’ class on Thursday afternoon.  Please can you ensure that you send in their forest school clothing.   A 
reminder that we have aligned your child’s class with the lunch week menu. 

Lunch Menu 
Next Week’s Menu will be:  Week 2. Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper 
copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

Half Term Holiday: The school closes next Friday 15 February at 3.15pm for the half term break (6.00pm for 
Beehive children).  School will reopen on Monday 25 February at 8.45am. PLEASE NOTE THAT WE ARE NOT 
HAVING AN INSET DAY ON THE FIRST DAY BACK. 

Selling or Letting your Property? 
For every sale or letting instruction given to Belvoir Sales and Lettings Portsmouth or 
Waterlooville that mentions Purbrook School they have agreed to donate £50 to the 
school fund on completion.  Please contact Belvoir for Terms and 
Conditions/geographical area.  If you know of any family or friends of who this might 
be relevant, please can you let them know.  Telephone 02392 250064.    
https://www.belvoir.co.uk/offices/waterlooville 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    
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